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There is so much money being wasted right now on homelessness plans that don't
work. Let's let the police make those obey the current laws on the books. Stop
helping those that are mentally ill and drug addicted. You are not helping them. The
cause of this issue is not expensive housing, it is the accommodating bad behaviour
and mental iliness. If you really think it is due to housing costs, make it easier to
have landlords help than punish them at every turn so they go out of business and
sell off housing to people that will owner occupy. Fix the issue with the laws and
finances already in place.

Taking more from police is not going to help anything except encouraging more theft,
vandalism and more business and good people to leave the cities.



